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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Signal Reservoir No. 1 Expansion, File No. M-2017-013 

Jen Rutter <JRutter@adcogov.org> Fri, May 25, 2018 at 4:34 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Jared,

 

I do not have any formal comment for this project, but do want to let you know that we have not yet received a local
permit application for mining. We have had a conceptual review meeting with the applicant and explained that a local
permit is also required.

 

Thanks, 
Jen

 

Jen Rutter

Environmental Program Manager, Community & Economic Development Department

ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO

4430 South Adams County Parkway, 1st Floor, Suite W2000A

Brighton, CO 80601

O: 720.523.6841 | jrutter@adcogov.org

 www.adcogov.org
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